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IMPARTIAL HEARING OFFICER SYSTEM FOR SPECIAL EDUCATION DUE PROCESS IN NEW YORK CITY 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

The New York State Education Department (NYSED) is soliciting information regarding the creation of a new 
Impartial Hearing Officer (IHO) system for special education due process hearings in New York City.  This system 
must address the resolution of 14,000 or more due process complaint filings annually in compliance with the 
Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) and New York State Education Law and regulations. Institutions 
of higher education that 
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